
REPORT 

CITY OF HARTSVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 

COUNCIL AFRICAN-AMERICAN CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2019 AT 3:00 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS – CITY HALL – 100 EAST CAROLINA AVENUE 

 

PURSUANT TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT SC CODE 30-4-80: WRITTEN NOTICE WAS DELIVERED 

TO THE PRESS BY EMAIL ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2019 AND DULY POSTED AT CITY HALL LOCATED AT 

100 E. CAROLINA AVE. 

Members Present: Tre Gammage, Chair, Johnny Andrews, Mayor Pro-Tem 

Members Absent: Teresa Mack 

Guests Present: Adlena Graham, Pecolia Grove, Willie Williams, Carolyn Johnson 

Staff Present: Kennedy McGee 

 

The following matters were discussed: 

1. Volunteer clean-up was a success as 3rd and 4th graders from West Hartsville Elementary offered 

their assistance in removing branches and debris from the cemetery. The elementary students 

as well as students from Coker Enactus plan to be present for the next clean-up day, November 

9, 2019. The group will resume mulching to remove more debris near the tombstones.  

 

2. Jennifer was unable to attend so there was no Historic Registry Update. She plans to attend the 

next meeting with an updated application. 

 

 The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 26, 2019 at 3:00pm in Council Chambers. 

 

 Councilman Gammage adjourned the meeting at 3:23pm. 

 

 This is our report and recommendations to the full council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________                                                          _____________________ 

Tre Gammage, Chair                   Date 

 


